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Our Stars of the week—Lydbrook 

 

This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

 

 

 

St Stephens Carol Concert 

We are looking forward to seeing 

you down at the church on Tuesday. 9.30am-11am 

for EYFS &KS1  and 1.30pm-3pm for KS2.  If this 

is your first time please wrap up warm. There is 

no heating in the church and it is freezing. The 

children will need hats scarves and 

gloves to keep them warm through the 

service if possible.  

Copley Community New Year’s Eve Party 

Bring in the New Year with friends and neighbours. 

7pm Old Rishworthians, Copley 

Disco...Games...Supper 

Tickets can be purchased at Old Rishworthians Rugby Club, Sticky Fingers and the school office.  

Adults £5, Kids (6 to 16), £3 nippers free 

Please have the correct money as his would be very helpful, Thank you 

BAUBLE COMPETITION WINNERS 

Congratulations to 

Jackson in KS1 and 

Ava in KS2 ….our 

Christmas bauble 

winners this year!! 

 



Mon 17th Dec  No Karate after school Club 

Tues 18th Dec  EYFS & KS1 Carol concert 9.30am-11am 

 KS2 Carol Concert 1.30pm—3pm 

Wed 19th Dec  Year 4 swimming 

 No HT after school football club 

 EYFS & KS1 party 

Thurs 20th Dec  Secret Shop 

 Ryburn Valley High pantomime 11.00am for the 

whole school 

  Copley Champions to Coffee on the Bean 

Fri 21st Dec  SOW the Whole School 

 KS2 Party 

 School closes—back Tuesday 8th January 

 

 What's happening in school week beginning 17th December 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 92 2 

Bankhouse 96 1 

Greenpark 100 0 

Riverwood 94 1 

Springwood 98 3 

Calder 96 3 

Lydbrook 98 5 

Woodhouse 98 2 

 

Admissions for Primary 

School 2019 

Online applications can be submitted from 

19th November 2018 to 15th January 2019 

at www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions 

Copley Champions 

This term Amelia, Charlie, Sofia, Lucas, Sadie, 

Ted, Sonni, Isobel, Saffy, Cassius, Martha, 

Niamh, Gaby and Harrison have been selected to 

be our Copley Champions.  

Coffee on the Bean are all ready to treat us 

with a festive afternoon tea on Thursday. 

Well done to all of you. 

Dinner Money… 

As we are now into the last week of term all din-

ner money must be paid at the beginning of next 

week.  

From January 2019 school will be unable to 

allow more than 3 weeks arrears for dinner 

money.  Parents will be issued with a letter 

before the end of the third week and if mon-

ies are not paid by the end of that week you 

will be notified that sandwiches will need to 

be provided until the debt is cleared. 

New menu cards January 2019…. 

Are you sure that you have returned the 

new menu cards ready for January? 

There are quite a few that have not been 

returned…..please do so before the end of 

next so that your child can have a dinner 

ordered next year. 

COPLEY BAKE OFF 

Congratulations to  Sofia  S in KS1 and Austin in KS2  who were winners of  the Bake Off.   

Our judges, Mrs Sykes and Aaron, had a great time tasting the cakes and  

biscuits.    

The decision was definitely a difficult one! 

 
 


